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	Relevant SLT Director and sign-off date: 
	Stephen Chandler
Director of Adult Social Services
3 July 2019


	Date: 
	Wednesday 3 July 2019


	To: 
	Councillor Andy Kendall 
All County Councillors 


Tyndale House, Yeovil
On 19th June, a Member Information sheet was issued in relation to the Local Authority having been notified of a decision taken by Carlauren Care Ltd to close Tyndale House Residential Care Home in Yeovil.  28 days notice was given.
Please be advised that all residents, both Local Authority funded and self-funded, have now been supported to move to new homes locally, supported by the operational social work team in South Somerset and overseen by our Quality Assurance Service.  
We have a robust business failure process in place and have ensured we took proactive and supportive steps to manage the process effectively with the central aim of maintaining residents’ wellbeing and safety.  
Planned transfers to new homes were brought forward to mitigate concerns in relation to ongoing safe staffing levels within Tyndale House.   

	For more information please contact: 
	Name: Paul Coles, Service Manager – Quality Assurance
Email: PColes@somerset.gov.uk 
Telephone: 07976 696355
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